



A Message from Scott and Tammy

Since January 2013, we have been owners of Tom's Christian Tours and have been blessed beyond measure. The number of states and countries that we have visited are numerous and the places we have seen are beyond counting. Most memorable, however, are you, our amazing travelers. We are so grateful for every single one of you.

Our company was built from the ground up by the founders of Tom's Christian Tours, Tom and Janie Niedfeldt. As a well-established company, we were able to smoothly step into their positions, while learning so much along the way. We have thoroughly enjoyed planning and touring, scheduling and traveling for the past 12 years. We have now opted to offer fewer tours in 2024 and going forward.

During this time, our son, Tom, and his wife, Becca, have been thinking that Tom's Christian Tours should keep thriving in the future as it has for the past 30 years. After prayers and discussion, we are happy to announce that Tom and Becca will be the new owners of Tom's Christian Tours beginning on July 1, 2025! The company name will still be Tom's Christian Tours!

In the interim, Tom and Becca will be learning the details of running Tom's Christian Tours. They are already planning new tours through 2028. You will notice that some tours in this newsletter are marked "T&B tour *". These tours will be set up and run by Tom and Becca. Any questions and correspondence for those tours can go directly to them. We will continue to plan and lead the tours that we have had scheduled in 2025.

You will be able to meet Tom and Becca at our upcoming travel show on September 8th or as they accompany us on some of our future tours.

As Tom's Christian Tours makes some changes, rest assured that our company will continue to provide quality travel experiences in a Christian atmosphere.

Happy travels!